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NAME: Andrea Koch DATE: 6/6/12 TIME: 10:00 am 

WITH: Anthony Parisi, Department of Defense Regional Environmental Coordinator 
(805-989-9209) 

SUBJECT: Department of Defense (DoD) Review of proposed Rio Mesa SEGF 

  
PHONE CONVERSATION:     
I asked Mr. Parisi about DoD’s review process for projects such as the Rio Mesa SEGF. He 
told me that most formal communications regarding project reviews will come from the DoD 
Siting Clearinghouse, of which H. David Belote is currently the Executive Director. However, in 
reviewing projects, the DoD Siting Clearinghouse consults with the DoD Regional 
Environmental Coordinators, such as Mr. Parisi. Mr. Parisi told me that if I ever have any 
questions for DoD, I can coordinate with him, as he coordinates closely with the DoD Siting 
Clearinghouse and vice-versa. 
 
I told Mr. Parisi about expected glint and glare from the Rio Mesa SEGF, based on my 
discussions with Gregg Irvin, the CEC’s glint and glare consultant. Mr. Parisi replied that the 
DoD has no concerns at this point about the project, as DoD would typically only be concerned 
if the project was very near an airfield. 
 
Mr. Parisi also informed me that during DoD’s review of the proposed Rio Mesa SEGF, he 
coordinated with all military branches and bases in the vicinity of the project. 
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